


Dear Parents and Carers,
To save parents/carers queueing at the office for forms, from Monday 11th December we are leaving forms in a new forms rack. This can be found outside the front of the school, next to the white post box (to the left of the main entrance door). You will be able to find the following forms there:
· Absence forms
· Club renewal forms
· Current forms – any recent forms that require returning e.g. the Ethnicity form
We are still very happy to help print off any form that is not in the rack so please do not hesitate to ask.
Kind regards
The Office Staff
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